
 

 

 

The Scots College OOSH Advertisement and Social Media Request and Consent 

 

Dear Families,  

  

As we aim to provide and withhold community engagement and high standards, this would be a great 

way for The Scots College OOSH family to oversee our centre, observe learning experiences and 

connect with each other on a public platform. 

The Scots College OOSH and parent company Keyorris request public social media pages where posts 

including photos and/or videos are published, based on the children’s experiences and centre events. 

The Scots College OOSH will always prioritise children’s confidentiality and will ensure that photos 

posted are learning based and taken with consideration to each child. 

 

The purpose of our social media pages is to provide our families with another communication tool, 

where they can view their children’s learning as well as the centre events. The Scots College OOSH will 

also uses the page for advertising purposes– reaching the wider community. 

 

□  I give consent for my/our child to have photos and/or videos published on The Scots 

College OOSH and parent company Keyorris social media pages. 

□  I do not consent to my/our child’s photo and /or video to be published on The Scots 

College OOSH and parent company Keyorris social media pages. 

 

Childs Full Name:  Date of Birth:  

    
Parent Guardian Name:  Signature:  

 

□  I give consent for my/our child’s photo to be used in advertising media including but not 

limited to Flyers, The Scots College OOSH and parent company Keyorris Website and 

newsletter articles. 

□  I do not give consent for my/our child’s photo and/or video to be used in advertising 

media including but not limited to Flyers, The Scots College OOSH and parent company 

Keyorris Website and newsletter articles. 

 

Childs Full Name:  Date of Birth:  

    
Parent Guardian Name:  Signature:  

 

 


